
            WE HOPE TO SEE YOU ON NOVEMBER 17 OR 18! 

PUBLIC MEETINGS 
WE NEED YOUR INPUT!

EZ-Rider wants to improve bus services and we 
need your input! 
We are seeking public comments and ideas on how to improve EZ-
Rider services; your input on everything from our current services to 
future needs are welcome. 

Please JOIN US at one of EZ-Rider’s Public Meetings: 

MIDLAND LOCATION: 
• November 17, 2020
• 5:00-7:00 PM - you can come by at any time during the 2-hour

period; there will not be a formal presentation, but various
information stations.

• Bush Convention Center, 105 N Main St.

ODESSA LOCATION: 
• November 18, 2020
• 5:00-7:00 PM - you can come by at any time during the 2-hour

period; there will not be a formal presentation, but various
information stations.

• Holiday Inn Express, 5321 John Ben Shepperd Parkway Blvd.

If you cannot attend the public meeting, please share your thoughts by 
clicking on the “Bus Study” link on the EZ-Rider website at www.ez-
rider.org to complete the online survey. 

For more information about the meetings or accessibility for persons with 
disabilities, please contact Kayleen Hamilton at khamilton@ez-rider.org or 

432.561.9990. 




